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Message from Fr. Niall 
Dear Friends,  

Who would have thought that the Confirmation 
class are (almost) expert bakers?! Have a good look 
at the photographs in this weekend’s bulletin as 
proof of the pudding! This is just the beginning of a 
new lifestyle – one where the kitchen is not one of 
those strange places in the house that you are not 
really too sure why it is there, or even walked 
through on occasion to see if, by some act of magic, 
someone left food around for you to grab. Perish all 
such thoughts. These students will not go hungry 
and know how to offer hospitality when the 
occasion presents itself. 

Please note that there is no CCE class this weekend 
or next because of Spring Break; after the break, 

there are only two classes to go (March 29 and 
April 5) before we end the school year. 

The Bible study classes came to an end last week. 
We will resume in the fall right after Labor Day 
when life returns to so-called “normal.” Having 
reached the halfway mark last week, we will finish 
the Book of Revelation then. 

I wish you safe travels and a restful, refreshing 
Spring Break to one and all. 

God bless, 

Our Confirmation Class 
Last weekend some of our Confirmation students 
discussed the role that bread plays in our everyday lives 
and as a component of our celebration at Mass.   We 
spent our class time in the kitchen and the kids did a 
fantastic job making bread from scratch! 

Students baked a loaf to take home to enjoy with their 
families and then additional ones were baked to be 
delivered that night to some of the parishioners.  I was 
part of the delivery group and wanted to share how 
touched the parishioners were by the kindness of these 
young women and men. The recipients were overcome 
with the generosity of the parish and knowing that they 
were thought of. I can tell you it was a pretty emotional 
experience, and I thought I was just delivering 
bread! Many thanks to everyone that made this activity 
a huge success.  Students will be confirmed on 
September 12, 2020. - Cathy Busald 
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Club 55+ Bus Trips 
On March 25th, we will tour one of the most historic 
towns in Texas - Victoria. We will depart the church at 
7:30 AM and should be back by 6 PM. To reserve your 
seats, please mail your check for $10 to Henry Goyette, 
5607 Summer Snow Drive, Houston, TX 77041 along 
with your email and phone number. This trip is almost 
full - if you would like to come RSVP quickly! 

Club 55+ Luncheon 
Our March Luncheon will be on Monday, March 16 at 
Pappy's Restaurant, 12313 Katy Freeway, just east of 
Dairy Ashford. Arrival time is 1:15 PM. Come out and 
join us.  - Bob Mitchell 
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Parish Calendar 
For full calendar, visit stcatherine-houston.org

Third Sunday of Lent

SAT 14 5:00 PM Sunday Vigil Mass

SUN15
8:30 AM Sunday Mass 
9:30 - 10:30 AM No CCE Class - Spring Break 
11:15 AM Sunday Mass

MON 16
10:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Open 
No Daily Mass

TUE 17
10:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Open 
12:15 PM Daily Mass 

WED 18 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Open 
12:15 PM Daily Mass

THU 19 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM Office Open 
12:15 PM Daily Mass

FRI 20
10:00 AM - 1:00 PM Office Open 
12:15 PM Daily Mass

Next 
Week

Fourth Sunday of Lent 
Laetare Sunday

SAT 21 5:00 PM Sunday Vigil Mass 
Catholic Relief Services Collection

SUN 22

8:30 AM Sunday Mass 
9:30 - 10:30 AM No CCE Class - Spring Break 
11:15 AM Sunday Mass 
Catholic Relief Services Collection
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“Take Me Out to the Ballgame” 
Come one, come all…

St. Catherine’s has organized a baseball outing 
on Friday, April 17, 2020 @ 7:10pm.

We have a limited number of seats reserved. 
Tickets are $30 each.

If you are interested in joining fellow 
parishioners to cheer on the Houston Astros 
against the LA Angels, please email Cathy 

Busald at RECoordinator@stcatherine-
houston.org or stop in the office for tickets.


